
I am against changing the rules on elected Precinct Committee People positions.  When there is a 

direct election by the party voters as to whom they wish to represent them than this is true 

representational democracy, otherwise only already existing Precinct Committee People get to 

vote on who can join their ranks. 

 

There are precincts that have more people running for Precinct Committee Person than are 

available.  Let's let the people decide who they wish to represent them, not other Precinct 

Committee People making that decision. 

 

Cheryl Fisher 
 


